Our Ref. : NBRN 17000063 Narcotics Bureau

Hong Kong Police
Arsenal House West Wing
Tel. No. : (852) 2860 8904 Police Headquarters
Wanchai
Hong Kong
Fax.No. : (852) 2866 7748

2017-02-09 G
ek Choe 1 Tt
CITY | PROFESSIONAL

' ]
o

o i ':‘
i. v :

"REGEIVED
&.i'.ji 4§ 'a}u” 8 ﬁUDUS

Dear Mr. Jack CHOW,

Compliment to Security Personnel

It is recognized that the diligence and dedication of security personnel
employed to protect a building is of utmost importance towards the safety of its
occupants. In recognition of your good work, I would like to formally record that a
compliment has been given to you by the undersigned for your diligence and
dedication and assistance provided whilst on duty at Kwun Tong Industrial Centre
on 2017-01-16.

I am bringing this matter to the attention of your employer by copying this

letter to him. I hope you will keep up your effort and continue to contribute
towards ensuring that we live in one of the safest societies in the world.

Yours faithfully,

///k/

( CHEN Chi-cheong )
for  Commissioner of Police

c.c. Mr. Jack CHOW (No.9 Po Lun Street, Lai Chi Kok 10/F, City Professional
Management Ltd)



